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Grad Attire Program expresses gratitude to community supporters 

 

Comox Valley, B.C. – The Comox Valley Schools Grad Attire Program extends heartfelt 
appreciation to the community for their overwhelming support over the years and 
generous contributions towards ensuring every student's graduation day is memorable 
and with style. Graduation season is fast approaching, and while the outpouring of 
support has been instrumental in ensuring students have access to appropriate attire, 
more clothing items and accessories are needed.   
 
The Grad Attire Program wishes to extend a sincere thank you to all individuals and 

organizations who have donated grad clothing and provided monetary support to 

address ongoing needs. Your generosity has made a significant impact and reaffirms 

the spirit of community within the Comox Valley. 

The program would like to express the deepest gratitude to Cloverdale Paint and to 

Comox Valley Dodge for their generous donations and ongoing support of the program. 

Their backing exemplifies the community-minded approach that strengthens our 

program and uplifts our students. 

There is still great need for additional support, particularly in the form of small suits and 

dresses for the upcoming graduation year. Every contribution, no matter how big or 

small, plays a vital role in ensuring that every student feels confident and celebrated on 

their graduation day. 

For those who wish to contribute or require further information about donation drop-off 

points and other ways to support the Grad Attire Program, please contact Kelley 

Giorgianni at 250-338-2110 or kelley.giorgianni@sd71.bc.ca. 

The Grad Attire Program continues to make a difference in the lives of our graduating 

students and create lasting memories they will cherish for years to come. 

Congratulations grads of 2024 

Upcoming fitting dates: 

April 20, 2024 - 10:00 – 3:00 pm 

May 4, 2024 - 10:00 – 3:00 pm 

May 25, 2024 - 10:00 – 3:00 pm 



To book an appointment follow the link.  

https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/grad-attire-program/ 

About Comox Valley Schools' Grad Attire Program: 

The Grad Attire Program aims to provide graduating students in need with access to 

appropriate attire for their graduation ceremonies. Through community support and 

donations, the program ensures that every student can participate in this significant 

milestone with dignity and pride. 
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